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Dear Ernst,

T have received your proxy correctly and thank you for
your troubles concerning the Bushman-matter. I am afraid that nothing
much will be attained here in Germany.

From Cape Town we received good news: the birth of a girl
on the 16 Sept. We hope that mother and daughter are well.

Th. Bleek












